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SEK INTERLOCAL#637 

 

September 21, 2016 

The PDC committee met with members present: Sheena Parks, Jennifer Thompson, Jennifer Vaughn, 
Kelli Hendrickson, Greg Kubler, Brenda Marshall, Daria Condon, Traci Newberry, Debbie Christman, 
Mary Ann Henry.  Not present: Charlene Strong.  

To accommodate late request at the beginning of the year the committee will meet twice during the 
month of September, 2017. 

The PDC budget based on the spread sheet shows a balance of $11,000.00. 

The committee reviewed request for attendance and request for inservice points. 

At the October 26 meeting the yearly PDC video will be viewed by the committee. 

Respectfully submitted 

Debbie Skahan 

PDC Secretary 


